July 31, 1972

William Warfield Ross, Esq.
Wald, Harkrader 3 Ross

1320 Nineteenth Street, N. W.
Washington, D. C. 20036

Re: Duke Power Company
(Oconee Unfts 1, 2 & 3 and McGuire Unfts 1 & 2)
Docket Nos. 50-270A, 50-287A, 50-369A
and 50-37

Dear Mr. Ross:

Pursuant to the agreement by all of the parties at the July 26, 1972
conference on the cpationed matter that the AEC Regqulatory Staff prepare
and serve the members of the Atomic Safety and Licens'iq Board with a
minute of the results of the corference, | have enclosed two copies of
a proposed draft setting forth the results of the conference.

If you have any material additions, deletions or corrections to make
on the proposad draft, please make the changes on your copy and return
it to me as soon as possible or call me direct with the changes.

Because Mr. W. K. Bennett, Chatrman, ASLB, has requested a written
statement on or before August 9, 1972, I suggest that you return your
draft or notify me as quickly as possible of any changes, but no later
than August 5, 1972, so that a final versica of the minute can be pre-
pared and served on the members of the Board.

Sincerely yours,

Benjamin H. Vegler
Assistant Antitrust Counsel
for AEC Regulatory Staff

Enclosure: Same 1tr to;
Subj. draft J. A. Bouknight, Jr., Esq. and Wallace E. Brand, Esq.
J. 0. Tally, Jr., Esq. Department of Justice
Tally, Tally & Bouknight Room 8137, Star Bldg.
P. 0. Drawer 1660 1101 Pennsylvania Ave. ,N.W.
Fayetteville, N. C. 28302 Washington, D. C. 20530
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